
I would like to comment on the Shoshone forest travel management plans. I would not like to see any 
road closures and would like to see new roads and loops opened. I would be in favor of seasonal 
closures for roads that are wet and driving on them would ruin them. Also seasonal closures in areas of 
wildlife winter range. I would not be in favor of changing any 50 inch trails to 65 inch and would like to 
see more 50 inch trails. 
 
 
Sincerely  
Gary Ticknor 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 




